
Dear camper, 

 

Winter outdoor adventure weekend is just a short time away. I hope that you are as excited as we 

are! A fun-filled exciting weekend has been planned, including games, sledding, exploring and 

more. Pilgrims Lodge will be our home for the weekend but a good amount of our time will be 

spent outside. Check the weather forecast for the weekend and pack accordingly!  

 

Check-in for camp will begin at 6:30pm on Friday, January17, 2025 at Pilgrims Lodge. 

Please contact us prior to camp if you plan on arriving later than 7:00pm on Friday.  

 

Camp ends at 11:45am on Sunday, January 19, 2025. All campers should be picked up at this 

time. Parents are encouraged to attend our closing slideshow starting at 11:30am. 

 

Please see the following packing list. Remember to pack for outdoor winter conditions to include 

sledding (weather permitting). We will have some sleds to share but feel free to bring one along 

if you wish. 

• Flashlight  

• Camera (optional – our pictures will be posted on facebook following camp)  

• Personal items (toiletries)  

• Bath towel and wash cloth  

• Warm winter boots (waterproof if possible)  

• At least three changes of clothing (we will get wet and dirty)  

• Warm winter clothes including hats, gloves and snow pants  

• A favorite book or game for quiet time (optional)  

• Dirty clothes bag (plastic garbage bag works great)  

• Sleeping bag and pillow (or twin size bedding) 

• Pajamas or sleepwear  

• Favorite stuffed animal or blanket (if needed)  

• Snow sled or saucer (optional – we will have sleds to share)  

• A sense of adventure and a willingness to participate! 

 

We look forward to spending the weekend with all of you. It’s sure to be a great adventure!  

Mike Hanes 

Co-Director, Winter Adventure Weekend 

Cell: (716) 423-8401 


